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Dear Mr. lannicca:

Re: Ministry of Health Dedicated Offload Nurses Initiative Agreement with the
Regional Municipality of Peel effective April 1, 2022

| am pleased to advise you that the Ministry of Health will provide the Regional
Municipality of Peel up to $1,442,772 in one-time funding for the 2022/23 funding year
to support the Dedicated Offload Nurses Program, assisting with patient offload at
locally selected hospitals. These program investments will help reduce ambulance
offload time, increase ambulance availability, and improve access to emergency
health care across your community.

The ministry will provide your organization with the funding noted in this letter subject
to the ministry receiving the necessary appropriation from the Ontario Legislature.

The Assistant Deputy Minister of the Emergency Health Services Division will write to
the Regional Municipality of Peel shortly concerning the terms and conditions
governing this funding.

Thank you for your ongoing dedication to the health care needs of Ontarians.
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Sincerely,

Sylvia Jones
Deputy Premier and Minister of Health

& Ms. Susan Picarello, Assistant Deputy Minister, Emergency Health Services
Division, Ministry of Health (MOH)
Mr. Jim Yuill, Director, Financial Management Branch, MOH
Mr. Stuart Mooney, Director, Emergency Health Program Management and
Delivery Branch, MOH
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